
Regarding SB 599 

Dear Honorable Senator Campos, Senator Frederick, Gelser Blouin, Golden, Manning Jr, Meek, 
Patterson, Pham, Representative Chaichi, Gamba, Grayber, Hudson, Marsh, Neron, Nosse, Ruiz, 
and Sosa 

 

I oppose SB 599 and ask you to vote No on this Bill.  

Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy B. Rackham 


